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We would like to thank you to have personally handled the manuscript entitled “Comparison of 

Inhaled Milrinone, Nitric Oxide and Prostacyclin in Acute Respiratory Distress Syndrome”.   

 

We don’t have any reviewer’s comments given that two reviewers did not mentioned any 

comment and the third reviewer’s comments seem related to another manuscript (comments 

about smoking effect and meta analysis…).  

 

Thank you very much for your reconsideration of this manuscript. We hope you find it suitable 

for publication. 
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Martin Albert on behalf of the other authors 


